
I live in Northwest Austin, on                         . Our home has been here for 25 years. My husband and I both support 
the ICRC's 10-1 final map of November 6, 2013 and believe it to be the fairest map for our neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Kathleen Wilson 
James C. Thompson 
 


